
 

  
    

 
   

 

  
 

        
        

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

  
  

   

 
    

   
 

 

RUIZ & SMART LLP 

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Kathryn Knudsen <kknudsen@ruizandsmart.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:03 AM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External Email�

Dear�Commissioner:�

I have�reviewed the�proposed�changes to�chapter�284-30 WAC and write�in my support.�These�changes will help 
insureds�in�Washington�obtain the�insurance benefits they are�entitled to under their policies�and help�promote�
fairness�in the�claims-handling process.�

Thank you.�

Kathryn M. Knudsen 
Attorney (she/her/hers) 
kknudsen@ruizandsmart.com 
901 Fifth Ave., Suite 820 
Seattle, WA 98164 
T: 206.800.2591| F: 206.785.1702 
www.ruizandsmart.com 

This message and any attached documents contain information which may be confidential, subject to privilege, or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not an intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message and any copies 
from your system. 
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